
Deedmore Road, Wood End, Coventry CV2 2AA   Tel:02476 612193 / 07706400871   email: st.patricks.covty@rcaob.org.uk 
 

                  St Patrick’s Catholic Church 
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St Patrick’s School, Deedmore Road, Coventry, CV2 1EQ.  Tel 02476 612671 
Ss Peter & Paul School, Arkle Drive, Coventry, CV2 2EF.  Tel 02476 615665 

 

29th June 2025 – Saints Peter & Paul - Apostles 

The newsletter is now available on the Deanery Website: www.coventry-catholicdeanery.org.uk 
St Patrick’s Parish, Coventry, is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Registered Charity No: 234216A 

 

The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance and the National and Archdioceses policies & procedures at all times. Our Parish 

Safeguarding Representative are Alice O’Callaghan & Julie Feeney. They can be contacted at: sg.stpatricks.covty@rcaob.org.uk or alternatively the Diocesan 

Safeguarding team can be contacted on 0121 230 6240/ safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any concern. 

Fr George Bennett PP 
Facebook: 

fb.me/stpatrickscatholicchurchcoventry 
Website: 
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THE SICK OF THE PARISH 
Your prayers are asked for the sick and lonely of 

the parish, those in hospital and the housebound, 

especially: 

   Noreen Hegarty      Veronica McBean 

  Annie Neville            Degaud Sahoure Gui                           

  Veronica Griffin      Nathan Keaveney 

  Cath O'Donnell       Chris Vaughhan 

  Pat Sugrue               Betty Woodlock 

May God grant them healing, comfort and ease 

of pain.  

 
SUNDAY READINGS 

1st READING:  Acts 12: 1-11 

2nd READING:  2 Timothy 4: 6-8; 17-18 

GOSPEL:          Matthew 16: 13-19 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR 

PRAYERS Those who have died recently, 

those who mourn for them and those whose 

anniversary occurs around this time. May they 

rest in peace. 

 

 
FOR THE NEEDY & VULNERABLE 

Food items regularly needed: 

Teabags, coffee, sugar, long-life milk, cereal, 

biscuits, noodles, beans, tomatoes, tuna, 

corned beef, pasta, rice and lentils. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Saturday 28th Jun 5.00pm Eileen McMahon R.I.P. 

Charlie McAnespie R.I.P. 

Sunday 29th Jun 10.30am  Ss. Peter and Paul – Apostles 

John O’Sullivan R.I.P. 

Patrick and Madge Farrell R.I.P. 

Jean Cohen 

Daniel Denis 

Tuesday 1st Jul 9.30am Sister Frances 

  10 -11am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

Wednesday 2nd Jul 9:30am Doreen Bishop R.I.P. 

Thursday 3rd Jul 9.30am St. Thomas, Apostle 

Friday 4th Jul 9.30am Sister Frances 

Saturday 5th Jul 5.00pm  

Sunday 

 

6th Jul 10.30am  14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass for completion of Jubilee Pilgrimage 

    

Sacrament of Reconciliation Saturdays 4.00pm to 4.30pm or by appointment  

Devotional Candles:  

Sacred Heart:    Jessica Ndongala and Family                   Our Lady:  

St Joseph:                                                                            St Anthony:    
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The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance and the National and Archdioceses policies & procedures at all times. 

Our Parish Safeguarding Representative are Alice O’Callaghan & Julie Feeney. They can be contacted at: sg.stpatricks.covty@rcaob.org.uk or 

alternatively the Diocesan Safeguarding team can be contacted on 0121 230 6240/ safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any concern. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

 

 
 

MASS TO CELEBRATE THE COMPLETION OF      

OUR VIRTUAL PILGRIMAGE TO 

COMPOSTELA 

Everyone is welcome to our special Mass on Sunday, 

6th July, where we will join with our parish schools to 

celebrate the completion of our Jubilee Pilgrimage. It 

promises to be a very special occasion and it would be 

wonderful to see as many people there as possible. As 

a parish, we have far exceeded our 500 miles target. 

Well done to all who have taken part. 

 

PARTY IN THE PARK 2025 

This year’s event is fast approaching on the 13th 

July on the sports field behind the church after 

Mass (12.00 – 5.00pm). Come along for a fun 

packed day for all the family. We are still looking 

for volunteers so, if you can help out, please speak 

to Karolina after Mass on Sunday. 

 

SS PETER AND PAUL RECEPTION PLACES 

FOR SEPTEMBER 2025 

Ss Peter and Paul Catholic Primary School has places 

in our Reception Class for children starting in 

September 2025. If your friends or family are looking 

for a primary school place, please let them know – 

we’d love to welcome them. Come and visit us to see 

what makes our school special. All applications can be 

made through Coventry City Council Admissions 

Department via: 

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/school-

admissions/school 

 
PARISH PRAYER 

 

Father, pour out your Holy Spirit on each 

member of our parish. 

Warm our hearts with your love, so that we 

can follow you more closely. 

Enlighten our minds so that we can understand 

the truth of your word. 

Protect and strengthen all marriages and family 

life. 

Make our homes places of prayer, peace, 

harmony and welcome. 

Inspire us to work together with enthusiasm 

and build our parish into a loving and caring 

community. We make our prayer through 

Christ Our Lord. 

Amen. 

 

. 

 

BINGO NIGHT 

Our next Bingo session takes place after Mass 

this Saturday 28th June. Experience the fun. Get 

to know others and support your parish all at 

the same time! 

 

INVITATION FROM THE KENELM 

YOUTH TRUST (KYT) 

Saturday 5th July 11.30am – 4.30pm. 

Come and join us to celebrate the Jubilee of 

Hope. There will be activities and workshops 

for young people from different age ranges. 

The day ends with the Diocesan Jubilee Mass 

for Young People with Bishop Timothy 

Menezes as the main celebrant and preacher. 

For more details, see the Archdiocese of 

Birmingham website. 

 

MASS FOR CHILDREN AND YOUNG 

PEOPLE WITH SPECIAL NEEDS AND 

DISABILITIES 

Saturday 12th July 11.00am at St. Thomas 

More Church, 130 Horse Shoes Lane, 

Sheldon, Birmingham, B26 3HU. All are 

welcome. Please join us after Mass in the 

Parish Centre for refreshments. 

 

ERRATA 

Mass on Friday 27th June was wrongly listed 

for 10.30am instead of 9.30am. Apologies for 

the confusion. Please note that Masses for the 

coming week are all at the usual time stated. 

Youth Group meetings, July 2nd and July 

16th. 

 

Mass to celebrate the end of our virtual 

pilgrimage    6th July 

 

Picnic in the park   13th July 

 

Bingo Night         6th September 

 

Cake Sale          20th / 21st September 

 

Family Social Evening     31st October 

 

Re gifting sale for the homeless   15th /16th 

November 

 

Christmas Raffle   21st December 
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